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Court House 100th Anniversary Celebration
Thanks for celebrating.

On behalf of the Greeley Historic Preservation Office we would like to thank everybody who attended our 100th anniversary event on June 04, 2017. Nearly 200 people joined us in celebrating the court house’s 100th anniversary. The tour of the court house was very informational and exciting we hope you enjoyed touring the court house with us. This event couldn’t have been a success without you. We hope you learned something new about your local courthouse and that you enjoyed your time. Glad we got to share such a historic and common building with you. Please come back and reminisce on the time you had during the event but also to enjoy the 100-year-old court house. 

Don’t forget that the Greeley Historic Preservation Office holds events like this throughout the year. Come check out more events and appreciate the historic buildings around Greeley. The next event is on June 19, 2017, and we will be hosting a walking tour of Historic Churches and Masonic Temple. Join us during this event and learn about some of the buildings you pass today, which, provide a great historic presence to the community. Why not learn about your community? All of the events are located on our website (http://greeleygov.com/services/historic-preservation). 

Again thank you so much for everyone in attendance for our big 100th anniversary celebration for the court house. We look forward to seeing you in the future.
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